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Tuesday 11th February 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Nursery Staffing Update  

I am writing to inform you of a staffing update within our Nursery team. 

Kate Crowe, who has been teaching in Nursery, will be moving to teach in Catkins from next 
half term, Monday, 24th February 2025. While she will no longer be based in Nursery, she will 
continue to be part of the EYFS team and will work closely with the Nursery team. Our 
Nursery provision remains overseen by Anh Doan, Phase Leader, ensuring continuity and 
strong leadership. 

We are pleased to confirm that Samantha Ford will continue to teach in Nursery, supported 
by Ida Rosida, who many parents and children already know well. Both are highly 
experienced Nursery practitioners, dedicated to providing a warm, nurturing, and 
stimulating learning environment for our youngest children. 

Additionally, we are delighted to welcome back Lauren Bell, Early Years Practitioner, from 
maternity leave on 10th March. Lauren is a valued and long-standing member of the team, 
and we are excited for her to return and support the children’s early development. 

We are fortunate to have such a dedicated and experienced team, all of whom have 
been part of the Woodhill community for many years. We have no doubt that the children 
will continue to flourish under their care, benefitting from their expertise and nurturing 
approach. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office or speak to Kate Crowe at parents evening this week.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Interim Headteacher  
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